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He says he also tries to stay in shape by cycling on a tandem bike
and running. Vellia will participate in the Color Run this Saturday,
September 4.

In a couple of months Vellia will make his way to New York City for
a service project with a group of students from Gardner-Webb.
There, he will participate in the Terry Fox Run, a race and
fundraising event for cancer research.

Patrick Vellia involves himself with the Gardner-Webb community
as much as he can. Last year he played a role in the production of
The Lion, The Witch, and The Wardrobe, and he went on a mission
trip to Honduras as well. He has also been an active member of
Joyful Hands.

Vellia has made the most of his Gardner-Webb experience. He says
that he will miss his Gardner-Webb family and the friendly
atmosphere come graduation.

“I don’t have anything concrete set up other than my plans for a
triathlon. I want to start working in January, but I don’t have a job
lined up yet. I want to start working with the National Deaf Blind
Equipment Distribution Program,” said Vellia about his plans after
graduation.

Richard Francois
NOVEMBER 11, 2014 AT 5:39 PM

Wow! That is amazing that a deaf and blind person can learn and if
a person with those disabilities can learn anyone can learn.
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